
 

 

OUT OF HOURS COVID CONTACT DETAILS 

22nd September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

From today, we have introduced an out of hours contact service for urgent 
COVID19 related issues. 

Parents can use this service to alert us to any COVID19 situations. For example, 
to inform us that a child has developed symptoms or has been told to isolate.  

This will allow school to act quickly and decisively, informing other parents and 
relevant agencies of any developments. 

Text: 07593549842 

Email: covidlead@middlefield.liverpool.sch.uk 

This service should only be used outside of normal school hours, such as 
evenings and weekends, when it will be monitored regularly. It will not be 
monitored during the school day- so please continue to contact the school 
office during normal school hours. 

Many thanks for your continued support and patience during these unusual 
and challenging times. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr David Potter 

Head Teacher 


